

## **MEMORANDUM**

March 2021

## Beach closures due to poor water quality

Audience: Directors of Lifesaving, Directors of Surf Sports, Presidents,

**Directors of Administration, Junior Activities Chairs, Directors** 

of Education and Directors of Member Services

Date: 26/03/21

**Contact:** Jon Harkness

**P:** 4353 0299 **F:** 4353 0298

E: ceo@slscc.com.au

Central Coast Council have advised that all beaches will remain closed for the weekend 27<sup>th</sup> and 28<sup>th</sup> March 2021 due to water quality, debris and risk.

For all clubs please ensure that patrols are aware of this position and that Surf Life Saving will follow suit with keeping beaches closed.

All club activities including training and events should also be cancelled due to risk.

Patrols will remain in a surveillance capacity and rescue ready.

For any questions please contact Central Coast Branch Director of Life Saving Simon Cusack on 0418 209 051

